## MELGONE

Dear Families,

Welcome back to a new school year! I'm Autumn Lambert, and I'm thrilled to be your child's teacher. This will be my third year teaching, and I've been a part of Trinity Christian Academy for three years. I live in Lamberttown with my husband Devin and our sweet little boy Ellington. In my free time, I enjoy going to the beach, the river, and fishing. This summer was filled with lots of fun on the beach.

I'm really excited about fourth grade. We have lots of fun and exciting learning opportunities planned. I can't wait to see what this year has in store for your child, and I'm looking forward to working together with you.

In the attached packet, you'll find important information about our subjects, curriculum, school day schedule, expectations, and a few forms that need to be filled out and returned to school with your child.

I'm truly looking forward to a fantastic year with your child. I have many exciting things planned and I'm eager to get started!

Sincerely,

**Autumn Lambert**